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PO Box mnom SEP 11

1801 Main Street o 2006

Columbia, SC 29202 Denartment of Health & Human Serv
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

RE: Medicaid asthma drug policies
Dear Mr. Kerr:

As a practicing Allergist, Immunologist and Asthma specialist in SC, it has
come to my attention that certain aspects of the SC Medicaid drug policy
seem inconsistent in their application. Specifically, we have received
requests for patients that are on controller therapies to also be supplied
with short-acting rescue bronchodilators such as albuterol. While | am
not in disagreement with this concept (as most, if not all asthmatics
should have rescue therapy available), this really should be a uniform
policy across all controller medications including inhaled corticosteroids,
Advair, and Singulair. It seems that currently patients that are on
Singulair who are not refilling a rescue inhaler have their refills declined
after a certain period of time. For patients on Advair and other inhaled
steroids, this does not seem to be the case and this is a confusing policy
to me. Obviously there are many reasons why a patient may not refili a
rescue inhaler, not the least of which is that they may be well-controlled.

| would appreciate your review of this policy and | would be happy to

provide any additional input or help in relation to your asthma care
protocols. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

With kind regards,

Charles’W. Greene, Jr., MD, FAAAAI
CWG/kbh/cta

419 S.E. Main Street ¢ Suite 200 * Simpsonville, SC 29681

Department of Medicine
Angelo Sinopaoli, MD, Chair
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September 15, 2006

Charles W. Greene, Jr., M.D.
Allergy/Immunology

University Medical Group

419 S.E. Main Street, Suite 200
Simpsonville, South Carolina 29681

Dear Dr. Greene:

Thank you for your letter to Mr. Robert Kerr, Director, South Carolina Department of Health
and Human Services, regarding the Medicaid coverage policy for Singulair®.

We recently re-evaluated the criteria for approving reimbursement of Singulair® and determined
that South Carolina Medicaid should extend the "look-back” period of time during which a
prescription for an inhaled corticosteroid or rescue inhaler has been refilled by the patient.
Indeed, there are many reasons as to why a patient may not refill a rescue inhaler every few
months. The "look-back" edit was implemented at the recommendation of the South Caralina
Pharmacy and Therapeutics Committee to ensure that Singulair® is not used as first-line
treatment for allergic rhinitis.

The programming for this claims processing change should be completed within the next
several weeks. Upon completion of the computer programming and the necessary testing of
this programming change, the issue should be resolved.

Thank you for your concern regarding this matter. Your participation in the South Carolina
Medicaid program is appreciated. Questions regarding this matter should be directed to
Pharmacy Services at (803) 898-2876.

Sincerely,

FA \
ames M. Ajsey,

ision Director

JMA/bgam

Division of Pharmacy and DME Services
P. O. Box 8206 * Columbia, South Carolina 29202-8206
{803) 898-2876 * Fax (803) 255-8353



